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June 16, 2009 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
This is to confirm that the Kutol Manufacturing facility has recently been inspected by the FDA.  
Our facility was found to have No items out of compliance.   The FDA inspects according to 
GMP standards.  Therefore, we are happy to say that all Kutol products are made in 
compliance with The GMP standards. 
 
Let me know if you have further questions or if you need more information. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of the Kutol line of Hand Care Products. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
KUTOL PRODUCTS 
 
 
 
 
 
Bob Bernet 
Vice President, Sales 


